
Sandy DeLoe Nominated by Garibaldi Grade School as 

the April Volunteer of the Month 

 

Sandy DeLoe, known to many as “Gramma Sandy” is a more than 

dedicated volunteer who is always willing to help at a moment’s notice!  

Sandy has been helping out at Garibaldi Grade School for numerous 

years, first as a parent and now a grandma.  Gramma Sandy helps out 

wherever she is needed.  Often times you see her helping out with the 

kindergarteners either in class or downstairs in the cafeteria.  She reads 

with kids that may need a little extra support and is always willing to 

come in to help out with the always fun “head checks”.  Gramma Sandy 

is always willing to come in if we need her and all we have to do is call.  

She helps support our numerous fundraisers, helps give a little “extra 

love” to those who need it and always has a smile on her face.   

Another staff member wanted to add: Gramma Sandy is an amazing 

lady.  She has a huge capacity of love and understanding for all of our 

students and their families.  The more needy/issues a student has, the 

greater her capacity of love and understanding grows.  She is so kind 

and accepting, but also has expectations for students. She makes sure 

that they know she cares about them and that care means they have to 

make safe, respectful, and responsible choices.  She is always there to 

provide a hand to hold and hug when needed.  She truly is a role model 

volunteer.   


